Notes (“minutes”) from 10/5/12 meeting of the Curriculum Committee

In attendance:   Pat Acklin, David McCandless, Karen Clarke, Megan Farnsworth, Teresa Montgomery, Julie Smith, Matt Stillman, and Su Walsh.  Pat Acklin took notes due to the absence of Penny Thorpe this week.

The first meeting of the Curriculum Committee for the 2012/2013 academic year was convened at 9:30 a.m. in Library the conference room, 329.  Following the welcoming and introductions of Curriculum Committee members, the committee affirmed Pat Acklin as committee chair.

 

Minutes from the April 27 meeting were approved as submitted and will be placed on file.
The group discussed the scheduling of curricular work which will occur weekly over the course of Fall and Winter quarters.  New members were advised to look over the Curriculum Change Manual to be familiar with the format of the submissions and the criteria for approval. 

 

There will be no meeting October 12 and the committee will meet again on October 19, to review the proposal for a new degree in Emerging Media and Digital Arts.  There is a large amount of material to review for this proposal, and the materials will be sent prior to the meeting.
Having no additional business the committee adjourned at 10:15 a.m.
Pat Acklin, Scribe
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